Dear Jim,

I have two more bird reports for vou. 0On & July, I got two
very close looks at a hawk about 2 miles north of Cayler
Frairie. 'After weighing all the field marks from the
sitting and flying views, T f@el that it was an immabure
Feruginous Hawk. The only other possibility was a Freider's
Fed=-tail, but I saw the bird with binoculars facing me at
about 2% vards twice, and it matches the picture in the
fisld guides,

We also saw two Lesser Yellowlegs at Kettleson Hogsback on 7
July.

Hope all is well., Good to spend a little time with you.



